
Dear Amber: 
S265 is completely unnecessary as existing law works , and the bill is being misused by 
Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for a Gun Control Campaign. He should be more concerned 
about mental health issues instead of wasting time with feel good legislation.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rick Emard 
 


